
 

 

ROUND 13  

AROUND THE 

GROUNDS 

Auskick  

Great turn out for our Auskickers this week.  A lot of 

new faces have joined the Magpies Crew.    Welcome to 

the Club. 

Under 9 White 

Our under 9 White continue to amaze. Both Coaching 

staff and Players are continuing to learn and each week 

everyone is demonstrating their new skills.  

The players came from behind to beat the Redbacks. 

Even in the last quarter when the boys played a man 

down in defence, Jacob and Jebidiah held up their 

attack so all our young mids and forwards could lead us 

to victory.  

Our “Man of the Match” this week actually went to the 

WHOLE TEAM.  Congratulations to each and every one 

of our player. They did the Magpies Guernsey proud. 

Under 9 Black 

U9 Black continued their fine form by getting over a 

strong Tigers side. Getting first to the ball, group tackles 

and kicking to team mates is second nature to these 

Magpies!   What a great platform for the years ahead. 

Nice specky mark Jack!   

 

Under 10s 

These boys and girls just keep on getting better and 

one of the most positive things was again receiving 

positive feedback from the opposition (Tigers) coach 

and also how well they played as a team.   Each quarter 

they are set a goal and they achieved this with ease.  

 

 

Well done to our captain for the day Rhys H.  He was 

put on the spot at half time and asked to address the 

team as Captain.   Every player agreed with what he 

had to say.  Every player had a great game but some of 

the standouts were David , Rhys H , Dale and Johannah. 

Well done everyone and a big thank you to our Team 

Manager Matt who makes the coaches job so much 

easier.  Heath, U10s Coach 

U/10's had a big turn out today, thanks to ALL players 

who swapped teams to even up numbers.  It was a 

fantastic game, everyone got involved and it was a 

beautiful team effort.   Great for the team to have a win. 

The effort and hard work has paid off.   Big effort by all 

players.   Thanks to all the U/9's who backed up for us.  

Matt, U10s Team Manager 

Under 11s 

A tough game this week against Competition leaders 

Camden, but our boys and girls held their own. Great 

tackling  and chasing with lots of players competing 

time and time again.  Camden players evened up the 

numbers and went in even harder against their own 

team.  This team is finishing the season strong and with 

the finals ahead they are in great form. 

Under 13s 

As a coach this was a truly pleasing game of football to 

watch. We have played Camden twice this season, and 

both times we have lost to mercy rule (more than 10 

goals).  This game along with how we’ve played the last 

few weeks have been different. 

From the first bounce we were switched on, competitive 

and actually kicked the first goal. Camden had to earn 

their win today. Some momentary lapses in the game 

and wayward kicking saw us lose the game. But as a 

coach, I’m pleased and proud of the boys, the level of 

improvement has been outstanding – 3 games to go 

and it would be an outstanding sign to win a few more 

games before the season is done !! Caaarrnn the Pies ! 

 

 


